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November 20, 2020 

Dear BridgePrep Academy South Family, 

 As Thanksgiving Day approaches and we continue to steer through unprecedented 
times, we want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all students, teachers, employees and 
families. While this year has been challenging and unpredictable, it has also shown us the 
power of connection, community, kindness and has allowed us to reflect on what is truly 
important. Today, we would like to take this opportunity to THANK YOU for your patience, 
compassion and your commitment to the education of our students. 

 Our teachers have been going to incredible lengths to ensure all of our students have 
access to a firm, clearly executed educational plan. All students, whether remote or in 
person, feel a part of our community due to their teacher’s efforts and desires to unite them 
during their day(s).  Our office and custodial staff have also worked diligently to provide us 
all with a safe and nurturing environment. Our employees demonstrate their love for our 
community daily and it shines through! For that, we can’t THANK YOU enough. 

 Lastly, to our students, THANK YOU for adaptability, responsibility and resiliency. We are 
aware the year is completely different than any other but we will continue to be with you 
every step of the way!  We believe in you and know that you will fight through this year and 
come out stronger. This is the time to put your BULLDOG values in full motion and make this 
the year you did not let anything stand in your way to succeed. Completion of your 
assignments, consistent practice of study skills and perseverance will allow you to grow in 
ways you will be proud of later.  Remember that “we are in this together”. 

Please continue to stay safe and practice all precautionary measures daily.  

We wish you all a very Happy Thanksgiving Day!  

         

        

Fondly, 

Yvette Rodriguez  

Maydelin Beceiro 


